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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

26/2 

Parent meetings NUR/REC 

Tuesday 

27/2 

Parent meetings Y1/2 

Wednesday 

28/2 

Parent meetings Y3/4 

Swimming Y3 

 

Thursday 

1/3 

Year 2 Mass 

Football club Y1/2 

(3:10pm) 

Football club Y3/4 (4pm) 

Parents Evening (3:10-

6pm) 

Friday 

2/3 

Dress up as your favourite 

book character for World 

Book Day. 

Celebration 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  95.8% 

Year 1 – 95.2% 

Year 2  - 94.4% 

Year 3  - 98.6% 

Year 4  -  94.8% 

Whole school:  95.8% 

National target: 96% 

22nd February 2018 

DESIGNERS DELIGHT 
Northumberland ICT awarded Ryan 
and Emily-Rose Certificates of 
Special Recognition for their 
designs of a homepage interface for 
the learning platform—School360.   

 
 

Next weeks Statement to live by : I try to appreciate the beauty 

and wonder in the world around me.   

A FANTASTIC OPPORTUNITY: For some lucky families an amazing opportunity awaits 

them. We have spaces available in Reception, 3 spaces in Y2 and 1 space in Y3. Please 

spread the word, if you know of anyone who would want to join our fantastic school 

them tell them to get in touch. Mr Sutcliffe is happy to show them round.  

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY: On Friday the 23rd February it is CAFOD family fast day. To 

support CAFOD the children can wear non-school uniform and please try and wear as 

much green clothing as possible, give up sweets for the day and donate £1 to support 

the campaign. Visit: https://cafod.org.uk/Fundraise/Parish-fundraising/Fast-Day  

YEAR 2 MASS: Thursday 1st March at 09.15, all parents are welcome to join us in church. 

WORLD BOOK DAY: Please note we will celebrate world book day on Friday 2nd March 

instead of the official date of Thursday 1st March.  Get making your costume!  If any 

parents would like to come into school that day to read to the children please contact 

your child’s teacher direct via class Dojo to arrange a time. 

SPRING SOCIAL:  The PTFA have decided to cancel the Spring Social, arranged for 22nd 

March, they are planning to organise a sponsored walk instead after Easter.  Further 

details to follow. 

RAINBOWS: Thank you to the parents who contacted school regarding the Rainbows 

bereavement support. 2 groups will begin in school on the 5th March. A consent letter 

will be sent out, please return to the school office.  

PARENT CONSULTATIONS: Timeslots can be requested from the office. 

CAR PARK:  We are still finding that parents are using the school car park or drop off and 

pick up.  Can I please remind parents that the school car park should not be used when 

dropping off or picking up, this is to ensure the health and safety of all our children, 

particularly those that are travelling by school bus who have to access the car park at 

these times. 
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Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 3 
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